~ STATE OF CALIFORNIA
CENTRAL COAST WATER BOARD

e Recaided
NOV 8 2005

Nov. 7, 2005 895 Aerovista Place, Ste. 101

Dear Mr. Young,

I am a retired person living on a fixed income and was alarmed to read in the paper that
the negotiations were not honered after.our CSD beard was willing to compromise on so
many things.

The previous board was recalled in the recent election because they would not listen to us
and our concerns. ¥t was not that we did-not want a sewer; we just did not want it in the ;
middle of town. T T e e

I hope that you will reconsider the loan that we so badly need so that we can build our
sewer out of town.

We cannot afford to pay fines and pay for a sewer. It would be an extreme financial
hardship. Please take this request into consideration.

Sincerely,

Karen L. Jones
1720 11%™. St.-
Los Osos, Ca 93402




